KENMORE  WEST  HIGH  SCHOOL
A NEW YORK STATE SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE

Dear Parents,

The 2007-2008 school year promises to be an exciting one for students, parents, and teachers alike.  We are all energized by the prospect of working with your children to help them succeed this year and provide them with a solid foundation for their future education.

One motivating component of our mathematics instruction is the use of graphing technology.  Graphing technology aids students in discovering new ways to think about problems and in analyzing data to come up with their own answers to problems.  These tools give students a way to explore ideas and visualize concepts in greater depth than would otherwise be possible.  Used appropriately, graphing technology can help lead to better comprehension of concepts and their real-world applications.
Please be assured we also recognize that using technology in the classroom is not a substitute for mastery of basic skills.  Indeed, we stress building every student’s fundamental skills in mathematics, science, and other core subjects.

This year we will be using the TI-83 Plus handhelds in all our math classes.  We strongly encourage each student to have his or her own personal graphing calculator for use in school, at home, and on critical tests. Having their own calculator will give students the benefit of increased proficiency and improve their comfort level with the tool.  If a student does not have his/her own graphing calculator, they may sign one out for Math class only.  School ID cards will be required in order to borrow a school calculator for the period.  Calculators can not be taken outside of the classroom.
Because TI-83 Plus products are all upgradeable, students can use them for several years of school.  Consider this a long-term investment in your child’s education.

It is important to note, too, that a graphing calculator is permitted for use on the SAT and ACT exams and is permitted or required on several Advanced Placement (AP) exams.  Our state’s math exam, the Math A, permits the use of the graphing calculator, and the Math B exam requires it.

Best regards,

The Kenmore West Math Department
· Benefits of a Handheld Graphing Calculator:
· Upgradeable for Long-Term Value

· Increased Comfort and Proficiency

· Approved or Required on SAT, ACT, AP exams

· Approved and Required on Math A and B state exams

· Self-Paced Individual Exploration

· Portable, Durable, Convenient

· Complements and Reinforces Fundamental Skills
· Facilitates Problem Solving, Visualization, and Discovery

· Improves Pattern Recognition and Data Analysis Skills

· Helps Lead to Better Comprehension of Concepts and Their Real World Applications
· Motivates Students and Keeps Them Excited About Learning
· TI-83 Plus, TI-84 Plus, and their Silver Edition counterparts, are available in stores throughout the area, including: 
Office Depot



Office Max

Target




K-Mart

Eckerd Drugs


Wal-Mart

Walgreens



Best Buy

Prices for a new calculator can vary anywhere between $80 - $130.  (Check weekly sale ads over the summer as sales begin early July.)
· Also, some calculators in good condition have been found for auction on E-bay (www.ebay.com).  Calculators there have gone for as little as $40.

